

ST. PAUL SCHOOL

8251 St. Albans Rd., Richmond, BC V6Y 2L2 | Tel. 604-277-4487 | Fax. 604-277-1810 Email: office@stpaulschool.ca | www.stpaulschool.ca

Charitable Donation Tax Receipt For Tuition Fees Paid 2017

February 15, 2018

Dear Parents,

This is the seventeenth year that our school system is issuing Income Tax receipts for the religious portion of tuition paid which may be claimed as a **Charitable Donation**.

The value of the tax receipt you have received with this letter is **UNIQUE TO OUR SCHOOL.** After taking into account such variables as the amounts of the government grants, parish grant, special education grant, fundraising, capital equipment expenses, as well as our school's regular expenses in the many different budget categories, the experience of our teaching staff, number of non-qualifying students, number of school days, school timetable, supervision schedules, etc., the auditors of the Catholic Independent Schools of the Vancouver Archdiocese have determined the value of our school's tax receipt.

The tax receipts issued may vary from school to school in our Archdiocese. This is due to the fact that every individual school has differing amounts of revenues, expenses, timetables and teaching staff.

Yours in Christ,

Msgr. Dennis Luterbach, Pastor

St. Paul Parish